
 

“Outdoors is different to ‘indoors’ and that is exactly why it matters to children”- Jan White   

We’re Going on a Bear Hunt 19/11/24 

 

To enrich children’s experiences by providing real-life opportunities of stories, we went on a real bear hunt in the garden this  

morning. Something magical happened overnight—it had snowed, so we was able to explore a real snowstorm too. We went 

through the different scenes in the story exploring grass, mud, river, snowstorm and a forest. We then went on to find the bear in a 

cave. The Bear was feeling sad because he was lost. We spoke about how the bear might be feeling and thinking about ways how 

we could make the bear feel differently. 


